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Firstly, I want to congratulate all of our Year 6 pupils who 

showed great graft and determination in their SATs tests 

this week. All of the staff were very impressed with their 

maturity and the excellent attitude they took into each test. I am sure they will make 

themselves proud once the results arrive next term.  

Our Year 11 pupils have made a great start to their GCSE exams, also 

doing everything we could ask of them to ensure they are ready for 

each one. Their exams continue for another three weeks, so will 

continue to need the support of their teachers, their families and 

each other. Once the exams are all over, they will have their own 

“Glastonbridge” festival to celebrate – a new event this year to 

reward them all for their hard work and dedication.   

Hearing Your Voice 

Thank you to any parents/carers who shared views on the 

proposed merger between Trust in Learning Academies (TiLA) 

and the Cathedral Schools Trust (CST). I will try to keep 

parents/carers updated as soon as any further information is 

available. 

In the last newsletter, I alerted you to a proposed change to 

the time school ends. Attached to this newsletter is a 

consultation paper for all parents and carers. Please read this 

carefully and, if you would like to share your views on this 

(either in favour or against), please follow the instructions in the paper. 

Also, please remember that members of the senior leadership team are available for you 

to drop in and speak with us without an appointment, either on Mondays 3 – 4 pm 

(primary) or Fridays 3 – 4 pm (secondary). 

Since this is such a short term, next week is already the last week of 

term. School will finish at the normal time of 3:00 pm on Friday, 23rd 

May and we welcome all pupils back at their normal start time on 

Monday, 2nd June.  

Mr Maule 

Headteacher 


